
 

Ministry Team Meeting 

December 10, 2019 

The meeting opened at 7:15 with Pastor Chris leading the group in prayer.  

 Attendees:  Pastor Chris Hart, Susan D’angelo, Kim Mosley, Amy Szarek and Jennifer Petersen.   

Pastor Chris:   

The most urgent matter facing the team is the formation of a Nominating Team.  The group discussed 
again who folks would contact. Bonnie Glazier has already indicated a willingness to serve on the 
Nominating Team.  Everyone took a couple names.    

Faith Formation:   

Amy talked to the group about the Live Nativity plans for this weekend.  Jen will leave a check for the 
animal rental.   

Hospitality: 

Carol Hurn told the group that Ron Mertens has been helping with sending cards for birthdays, 
anniversaries and ‘get well’.  She recently helped out with Pastor Chris’ Ordination Anniversary party.   

She and Chris will get together this week to work on repairing her laptop.  

Outreach: 

The new Food Collection program n the first Sunday of the month has been going well.   

Kim has some new ideas to make the Kindness Campaign even more special.  

Worship Ministry: 

Susan has a group of folks helping with the sanctuary decorating for Advent.  Deacons are not meeting 
this month.   

There will be a Vigil for Victims on Fun Violence on 12/29.  

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:55 pm.  

The next meeting is on January 14th at 7 PM.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer Petersen 
Office Administrator 


